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St Augustine’s Federated Schools (Primary)
Kilburn Park Road, London NW6 5XA

Phone: 020 7328 0221

Fax: 020 7372 0251

Email: office@stap.org.uk

City of Westminster LA

Diocese of London
Head of Federation: Eugene Moriarty

Head of Primary: Ruth Vince

Assistant Heads: Catrin Cunnington & Oliver Parsons

Senior Leader: Carla Sorbello-Bali


Dear

I am thrilled that you have chosen to apply for the Early Years teacher position at St Augustine’s.  

St Augustine’s is a fantastic place to work – the teachers, teaching assistants and all other members of staff work well together to form a friendly and supportive team that is committed to ensuring all children achieve their best.  We are a warm and friendly school with a strong sense of community, family and excellent links to our parish. 

St Augustine’s is a small, vibrant and multicultural school of 225 pupils in Westminster.  Our children come from a range of cultural, social and economic backgrounds and the majority live within walking distance of the school.  Like most schools locally, many of our pupils live in overcrowded homes and have English as an additional language.  St Augustine’s is a very popular school and is highly regarded in the local community.  Parents and governors are very supportive. We work closely with our parish church and children attend services with us regularly. 

Children are at the heart of the school ethos.  Maths, English, and Science are important in the curriculum, however we are also dedicated to providing children with a rich variety of opportunities across all subjects.  We are particularly keen to develop the arts and creativity and are committed to ensuring that our children grow into emotionally strong and resilient learners.  We have a programme of trips and visits, including 3 residential visits to support our curriculum. We want them all to be able to make positive contributions to the world in which we live.

Our experienced teaching assistants provide much needed help within classes as well as delivering intervention programmes to groups of children.  Everyone supports each other in all sorts of ways, whether sharing ideas, discussing planning or just being a friend.  

We are committed to high standards and we never make excuses for children.  We find that our children work hard and enjoy being challenged.  It is a real joy to work with children who are self-motivated, enjoy each other’s company and are a delight to teach.  Likewise, the staff here work extremely hard and are all prepared to go the extra mile.  

We are all very proud of the school we have built and are looking forward to welcoming someone new into the Leadership Team to help the school move forward with our aim of achieving excellence.

I am very much looking forward to meeting you and I am sure you will be impressed with our school.  If you have any questions you would like to ask; please do not hesitate to contact me.   

Yours Sincerely

R Vince
Ruth Vince

Head of Primary

